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No. 54-00-6

Sofia, 20 March 2018

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Bulgaria presents its compliments to the Diplomatic Missions and the Representations of International Organisations accredited to the Republic of Bulgaria and has the honour to remind them that the outgoing correspondence from the Ministry, which is addressed to them, is delivered upon acknowledgement of receipt signed by duly authorised persons.

In case of any change in the authorised persons, the State Protocol Directorate requests to be promptly informed of the intervening changes. The provision of up-to-date information is intended to ensure the trouble-free and secure delivery of the diplomatic correspondence.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Bulgaria avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Diplomatic Missions and the Representations of international organisations accredited to the Republic of Bulgaria the assurance of its highest consideration.

TO

THE DIPLOMATIC MISSIONS AND 

REPRESENTATIONS OF

INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS

ACCREDITED TO THE REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA
SOFIA
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